
Mila Kunis Keeps Promise and
Attends Marine Corps Ball

Mila  Kunis  is  a
woman of her word.  The actress made headlines last summer
when she accepted an invitation to a Marine Corps Ball from
Sgt. Scott Moore, reports People.  The Friends with Benefits
star kept her promise and attended the ball, in Greenville,
North Carolina, on Friday.  “She’s going to get a chance to
learn about the Marine Corps, and we’re all going to have a
great time celebrating the Marine Corps birthday,” said Marine
spokesperson Capt. Scott Sasser.  Sgt. Moore asked Kunis to
the event in a YouTube video after making a bet with a fellow
marine.  “I always thought I had a chance, and sometimes,
that’s all you need,” he said.

What do you do if your partner continuously breaks promises?

Cupid’s Advice:
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If your partner frequently goes back on their word, you may
need to take a deeper look at your relationship.  Here are a
few suggestions:

1. Raise the stakes: If you make it harder for your partner to
go back on their word, they may be discouraged from breaking
promises.   Talk about how much an upcoming date means to you,
or stress the importance of a certain event.  Hopefully, your
partner will recognize that this is not something of which
they can back out.

2. Limit your patience: Though being forgiving is a virtue,
too much of it can harm your relationship.  You can let a few
broken  promises  slide,  but  be  careful  not  to  become  a
pushover.

3. Talk to your partner: If you feel your partner will only
respond to a direct approach, then talk to them.  Tell them
how their broken promises are insulting you and hurting your
relationship.   Hopefully, your partner will apologize and
make a change.

Have you had a partner that has broken promises? Feel free to
share your thoughts in a comment below.


